



Union Thresherman, Incorporated

P.O. Box 71
Manawa, WI 54949

Website: www.symcoutc.com



July 7th, 2022 General Membership Meeting @ 8 PM in the Saloon

- Meeting called to order by President Gary Knuth at 8:09 PM
- Secretary's Report – Motion to accept by Hoss G., Lloyd D. seconded, motion carried.
- Treasurer's Report – Pete G. asked about the change for the Spring Pull and why it's taken out as an expense. Randy said it zeros itself out.
 - Motion to accept by Gloria Y., Mike L. seconded, motion carried.
- **Correspondence**
 - George Stepien donated \$3,500 toward the sawmill project.
- **Old Business**
 - Poster/flyers are here, take some and help spread out.
 - Project list – Posted by the door in the Saloon. If you need material, just pick up what you need and turn in the bill to Randy to be reimbursed.
 - Amanda – We are in need of food stand workers and bartenders. If you can help, see Amanda.
 - Car Show we are still looking for help all in all areas.
 - Spring Tractor Pull – Willie said it went well, ended up being a two-day event. He thanked everyone who came back on Sunday to help finish the pull.
 - Steam School – Held in Edgar September 23-25. Our club sends two members each year, if you are interested, see Gary for an application.
 - T-shirts and hats will be for sale after the meeting.
- **New Business**
 - Thursday worknights: need help cleaning buildings, weed-eating and anything on the project list. Come when you can and we can help find something for you to do.
 - If anyone would like a banner, we have some here you can take to put in your yard.
 - We will have a wrap-up meeting on Wednesday, July 27th at 8 PM in the Saloon.
 - There are pictures going around of a Vaneer mill on the Jared Ruble auction.
 - Jeff and Andy want to know if we'd like to put a bid in on it. Jeff said it is in good shape, just a little Knick in the blade.
 - Andy knows of three shows that has one, it would be a good addition to our show. Andy would run the mill on a schedule and talk to Marion Plywood about possible sponsorship.
 - Valerie S. asked what we would use the vaneer for? We could use it at the Blacksmith shop for stamping as a souvenir.
- New Members: Nicholas and Noah Casey
- Next Meeting is August 4th @ 8 PM in the Saloon.
- Hoss G. made the motion to Adjourn, Phillip G. seconded, motion carried to adjourn at 8:43 PM

Recording Secretary: Jacob Elsner – *Jacob R. Elsner*

